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Dear Sirs

Re: ScottishPower’s plan for the Inland ‘Substation’ at Friston

I wish to protest at the way ScottishPower is seeking to gag landowners with compulsory
statutory powers and is offering local Councils large sums of money in order to facilitate
their permission to

destroy large sections of the east Suffolk countryside in order to build a huge substation at
Friston.

Equally If this is an open review of the effects that this substation will make on the local
countryside, not only on its wildlife but also on many local businesses who will have their
livelihoods destroyed,

why have scottishPower put up lots of road signs suggesting that permission has been
granted when the actual fact is you, as Secretary of State have only given them extra time
for “Proper Consultation”.

While we all appreciate the need for green energy, why is this Conservative Government
allowing foreign companies to destroy our countryside and not waiting for the BEIS

Review.

Green energy should not be destroying the environment and this Government should not
be letting it happen.

yours faithfully

S. Thompson






